From: Jill Teeple

**Sent:** Monday, January 24, 2022 8:37 PM **To:** Bunn, Jerri-Joanne <jbunn@London.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] ACCAC

Hi Jerri,

I'm not sure what the proper protocol is for this but I am afraid that I need to step down from the ACCAC committee effective immediately. I have very much enjoyed my time on the committee and I have immense respect for the committee members and their dedication to the work that is being done. Unfortunately, I am just not able to properly commit the time to this work at the moment.

Let me know if you require anything further from me with respect to my resignation.

**Thanks** 

Jill